# KANUTA - Addendum

## **MARCH 2018**

## **News from the Groups**









**Walking Group 1** would welcome new members. We are a friendly group who walk on alternate Mondays and Wednesdays and walk 5/6 miles at a moderate pace, sometimes we even like to stand and stare and admire the scenery and other people's gardens. We always have a coffee break (bring your own) and lunch is sometimes a picnic and sometimes a pub or café (rather depending on the time of the year).

If you already walk with another group but would like to try a Monday or a Wednesday why not join us sometime. Dogs are welcome but please check with the leader before you go.

Please contact Margaret Cole on 01565 633569 if you would like more information. Details of the walks are on the website.

### **Play Reading Group**

Meetings are normally held in members' homes on the last Friday of each month, starting at 10.00 and finishing about 12.30 pm.

A variety of plays by authors such as Alan Ayckbourn, Noel Coward, Arthur Miller and Terence Rattigan are read. Copies are normally obtained from the library at a cost of £1 each and the person hosting the meeting is paid a total of £3 as reimbursement for tea, coffee and biscuits provided. Each group member pays £5 every 5/6 months to cover these costs irrespective of how often he or she attends.

Readings are quite informal, with everyone seated, and no acting skills are required. There is rarely any time to discuss any play as sometimes we struggle to read right through in one session.

There is room for some new members and anyone interested in joining the group should get in touch with coordinator Peter Willgoose (01565 531255 – <a href="mailto:peterwillgoose@gmail.com">peterwillgoose@gmail.com</a>) as soon as possible.

#### **Tuesday Bowling Group**

Just a reminder that the Tuesday Crown Green Bowls starts end of March at the Railway Inn, Mobberley, at 10.30am. For the exact start date please contact Tony Walker on 01565 634575